## The Warriner School

Responsible - Respectful - Ready

A member of The Warriner Multi Academy Trust

Headteacher: Dr Annabel Kay



Bloxham Oxfordshire OX15 4LJ

Tel Number: 01295 720777 admin.4007@warriner.oxon.sch.uk www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk

Our ref:LWE/JBA 5<sup>th</sup> December 2018

## **Christmas Concert 2018**

Dear Parent, Carer or Guardian,

Your child is involved in the upcoming Christmas concert which takes place on the evening of Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> December at 7pm in St Mary's Church in Bloxham.

I wanted to take this opportunity to first of all warmly welcome you to the concert, tickets are now available on ParentPay and will also be available to buy on the door. The Church does have limited seating so please do get your tickets early so as not to miss out.

These final two weeks before the concert are vital in terms of practise so please do keep encouraging your child/children to attend rehearsal. We will be rehearsing throughout the day at the Church and so we will need to either drive students up there in a minibus or ask them to walk – we will of course ferry large instruments up there in cars.

Please can you sign and return the slip at the bottom of this letter to confirm agreement with travel to and from the church. Thank you for your ongoing support of everything we do in the Music department, and I do hope to catch up with you at the concert on the 18<sup>th</sup>.

Yours Sincerely		
Lynda Webb		
Head of Music		
×		
To Mrs. Webb by Friday 14 <sup>th</sup> Decemb	per please	
I give permission for my child		[please print] to go to and from
Church on Tuesday 18th December 20		
I understand that all reasonable care	will be taken to ensure the safety	of those in the party.
Emergency contact on the day: Name	e:	Number:
Signed:	(Parent/Carer/Guardian)	Date:





